
NOTICE
On January 31, 2023, the State
Board of Pharmacy accepted
the  voluntary  licensure
surrender  of  Kim
Robert   Brumbaugh,  license
no. RP031675L, of McDonald,
Allegheny  County,  because
Brumbaugh is unfit or unable
to  practice  pharmacy  by
reason of a physical or mental
disease or disability.


